Keep San Diego Moving

SR 76 Middle Project
Construction Advisory #7 (UPDATED)

SR 76 Middle Segment Nears Completion — Enjoy the Ride on
the New Westbound Lanes

UPDATE: Construction Advisory #7 has been revised to reflect a new date for the
opening of the two westbound lanes on SR 76.

Due to weather conditions, the two new westbound lanes on SR 76 between
Melrose Drive and Sweetgrass Lane will now permanently open to traffic the
morning of October 18th. Westbound traffic will move from its current location to
these newly completed adjacent lanes. Travelers in the early morning hours that day
may encounter intermittent traffic stops, causing minor delays, as crews perform
final striping work prior to the opening of the westbound lanes.

The finishing touches are underway for the two eastbound lanes between
Sweetgrass Lane and Melrose Drive. The current eastbound lane will remain open
to traffic as crews complete final paving and striping operations on the second
eastbound lane. The improved eastbound lanes are anticipated to be open to traffic
by early November.

The SR 76 project team is also pleased to announce the beginning of construction for
the third and final segment of SR 76. Work will begin at the SR 76/1-15 interchange
on October 25th.
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How to Stay Informed

Save yourself time and be prepared.
Call or visit us online to learn about
your travel options and plan your
commute during construction.
» Public Information Office:

(619) 688-6670

» Website:
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com

If you see a Caltrans or other
emergency vehicle on the side
of the highway with its flashing
light, move over if safe to do
so, or slow down. It’s the law!
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